
Hello!

I have enjoyed an exciting year of language learning with your child! I’ve been thrilled to watch
them push themselves to develop their grammar skills and add to their vocabulary, and I would
hate to see them lose any of the progress that they have worked so hard for.

That’s why I’m recommending that each of my students utilize Duolingo for additional practice
during the summer break. With proven curricula, bite-sized lessons, and a personalized
approach, Duolingo will help your children build additional confidence in the skills we have
practiced throughout the year.

Attached to this letter is a handout that each student and I have collaborated on, elaborating on
their goals for the future and indicating the amount of daily practice they have committed to in
order to reach these goals. Please help them stay motivated to complete this practice by providing
reminders, or even practicing by signing up and utilizing a free Duolingo account yourself!

Regardless of whether I have the pleasure of teaching your child next year, I’d love for them to
stop by at the beginning of next school year with their completed handout, so that we can
celebrate a job well done!

Warm Regards,

5900 Penn Ave., Pittsburgh, PA 15206 | 412-567-6602

http://duolingo.com
https://www.duolingo.com/efficacy
https://www.duolingo.com/approach
https://blog.duolingo.com/smart-tips-effective-feedback/
https://blog.duolingo.com/smart-tips-effective-feedback/

